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SSTUWA

State School Teachers’ Union of WA

SSTUWA for Yes Sticker Day

21 September

On Thursday 21 September we are
asking members to participate in
the SSTUWA for Yes Sticker Day to
build awareness of the Unions for
Yes campaign, to support
recognition of Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander peoples in
the Constitution through a Voice.

With this issue of Western
Teacher members have received
a sheet of stickers. Please share
these stickers on 21 September;
wear them and encourage your
colleagues to do the same.

Have conversations with your
colleagues about why it is
important to vote yes in the
upcoming referendum.

Consider hosting a morning tea or
lunch for your branch — union reps
are urged to head to our website
for more information on using your
branch operating funds to cater
the Sticker Day event:
bit.ly/3rZsiBe

Show your solidarity with a sticker.
Take group photos of members on
the day, post them on social media
with #SSTUWA and #Yes23, and
email them to us at
editor@sstuwa.org.au

"We ask our members
within the SSTUWA to
walk with us and that as
educators, we are
informed and accept the
invitation thatis at the
heart of the Uluru
Statement that
specifically calls for a
voice enshrined in the
Australian Constitution.”
- SSTUWA Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander
Education Committee.

Wear a sticker
and encourage your
colleagues to
do the same!

Find the SSTUWA for Yes
stickers as a lift outin the
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Share a photo or selfie via social media
using the hashtags #SSTUWA & #Yes23
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